
As you know, because the demand for electric vehicles is growing, more companies are producing 
them every year. With that growth, comes the need for businesses to offer their customers the benefit 
of a place to charge up while they do business, or to charge company vehicles. 

We want to help make that transition a little easier. 

Eligible GUC customers include businesses, educational institutions, multi-family dwellings,
non-profit organizations, and local governments. 

Approved customers receive a rebate of up to $1,000 for installing a single port,
or up to $1,500 for a dual-port charging station on their property. The total rebate
is limited to four stations per customers. 

More details about the program, as well as the rebate
application are available on guc.com.

Greenville Utilities is pleased to let you know that we are offering local 
businesses a rebate on Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment (EVSE) / 
Plug-In Electric Vehicle (PEV) Charging Stations. 



Does GUC pay for and install the charging 
station(s)? 
The customer covers all costs associated with 
obtaining and installing the charging stations. GUC 
provides rebate after all work is completed and 
inspected. 

How much does a charging station cost? 
Costs vary by type and manufacturer of equipment. 

Where can I place the charging station? 
The EVSE may only be installed at an GUC-approved 
location, determined during the planning of the 
project. It must be placed in a well-lit and safe 
location, in compliance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act. The spaces will need to be marked 
with “Plug-In Electrical Vehicle Use Only” signage. 

Who pays for the electricity and maintenance of 
the EVSE? 
The customer is responsible for the cost of the 
energy used, maintenance, repair, and data 
connectivity. Energy used by the PEV will be 
included in the customer’s monthly electricity bill. 

Can I get a rebate for installing a station at my 
home? 
The rebate is only for businesses, educational 
institutions, multi-family dwellings, non-profit 
organizations, and local governments. Residential 
customers are not eligible for the rebate. 

Where Can I Find Out More? 
More information and all necessary forms are 
available on guc.com. Or you can call GUC at
252-329-2155.
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